

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians

1 message

Albert Harris
Reply-To:
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

Tue, Oct 8, 2013 at 10:01 AM

Oct 8, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

I find it unbelievable that a state would deny health insurance to 400,000 of it's citizens when by far the majority of the money would be supplied by the Federal government. I know this is much to ask of politicians, but for once, could we do the right thing and take care of our friends and neighbors in need. One day, it may be us.

Sincerely,

Albert Harris

23453-3726